
 

 

  
  

 
 

  
  

 

 

 
   
 

 
 

  
  

   

    
  

  

   
  

  

  
   

   

  

  

 

MVUSD September 7-11, 2020 

Important Dates 
Monday, September 7th 

Labor Day 
No School 

Back To School 
Information 

Teachers have scheduled 
meetings with 

individual families and have 
sent PowerPoints and Videos 

with Grade Level 
Information, and posted them 

to their Canvas Page. If you 
have any questions, please 
contact your child's teacher 

Thursday, September 10th 
12:15 – 6:00pm Weekly Lunch 

Pick-Up 

Friday, September 11th 
 Choir Starts 

 Virtual Friday Flag 
 5th Grade Curriculum Pick 

Up from 2:00 – 3:00 pm 

September 11th is 
Patriot Day 

Wear Red, White, 
and Blue 

Book Fair is Open 
Until September 13th 

Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair continues until 
Sunday 9/13. That gives families one more week 
to make purchases. The books will be delivered 
directly to the student's homes, and shipping is free 
with a purchase of $25 or more. 

Check out the flyer below on our Virtual Book Fair 
or Click to go directly to the Scholastic Website. 

Choir Starts Thursday, September 11th 

Choir sign-ups for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students 
continue! Music has many great benefits for 
students. Make sure to check our Mr. Tikasingh’s 
website for more information. 

Visit Mr. Tikasingh's district webpage for more 
information. 

Click here for the for the Choir Enrollment Form. 

Week of September 14th 
5th Grade Band Starts 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=ehalecurranelementary
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/31217
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/31217
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/31217
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=47bwIPBFG0aN8rSLBRCnvRadioiQmdJCsJWoX0q7U7dURDJKRFpLTkw3V1FMSVpDTzNOOFVDWE9UUy4u


  
    

     
    

 

       
    

     
   

      
  

     
   

 

  
      

   
 

   

5th Grade Parents and Students: 
Calling all 5th Graders...... You’re invited to BE A PART OF 

THE BAND or VIOLIN! 

Band/Violin registration is here!!!! Band/Violin WILL happen for 
5th graders this year. As with academics, Band/Violin will begin 
the year virtually with your school’s Director. 

This is a unique opportunity for your student to learn how to 
play a real instrument. In a time where kids are limited with 
activities, learning an instrument provides a great outlet for 
creativity and fun after the academic morning class time! 

We invite you and your student to watch our two informational 
videos through the link below. 

In these videos, we hope to answer your questions about the 
Band and Violin program and the procedures for registration. 

LINK - https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/36796 

Registration runs Aug 24th – Sept 6th ONLY 
After viewing the above videos about our Band program, if you 
have any more questions, please email 
me, Linda Gordon, at lgordon@murrieta.k12.ca.us 

So, will You.... Be a Part of the Band...or Violins??? Hope so! 

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/36796
mailto:lgordon@murrieta.k12.ca.us


   
    

  
 

  
  

     
   

      
   

    
      

    
       

      
 

    

Immunization Requirements 

This information is especially important for new and/or 
transfer students, as well as incoming 7th grade 
students. Although we are in the midst of an unexpected 
public health crisis, immunization requirements are still in 
place. The Public Health Department has been informing 
pediatricians that maintaining vaccination schedules 
remains a priority. Your healthcare provider should have 
well-child visits available to ensure immunizations are up-
to-date. Immunization information from the State Public 
Health Department can be viewed 
at www.shotsforschool.org 

If you need resources for obtaining immunizations, please 
contact your School Nurse. We can accept copies via e-mail, 
fax, or in-person (kindly wear a mask on campus). Please 
make sure your child’s name is visible on the record copy. 
Call the health office for specific contact information. We 
are here to help! 

Thank you and have a great week. 

http://www.shotsforschool.org/


 

    
  

 

  
    
    

  

   

 

20 BOOKS Can Make the Difference 

Kids who grow up in a home 
with as few as 20 BOOKS reach 

a higher level of education 
than those who don't. 

Dear Curran Families: 

Join us in sharing a love of reading 
with our students at the E. Hale Curran Elementary 

Scholastic Book Fair from Monday, 8/31-Sunday 9/13. 

• Visit the Book Fair as a family. 
• Talk with your child about what they are reading. 
• Connect your child with books they want to 

read and build your home library. 

It’s a great way to ensure your child’s success! 
Visit at 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/ehale 
curranelementary 

Principal Lumsden 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/ehalecurranelementary
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